
RESPECT AND  
PROTECT  
THE VOTE 

RALEIGH RALLY 
 

Wednesday, July 13, 2011 ● 11:00 AM 
NC General Assembly Building 
16 W. Jones St. ● Raleigh, NC 

 

The General Assembly convenes again on July 13th and GOP 
leaders have announced they will try to override Gov. Perdue’s 

veto of the voter ID bill, eliminate Same Day Registration, slice a 
week off Early Voting, end straight-ticket voting and eliminate 

successful public financing programs. Meanwhile, redistricting of 
voting districts is underway – and the stakes are huge! We can’t 

stop now. Take a stand for democracy: 
 

Join us in Raleigh on July 13th 
 

PLEASE wear RED to the rally. Why? Because we’re 
SEEING RED over these blatant attempts to suppress 

voter turnout in North Carolina! 
For more information, contact Adam Sotak of Democracy North Carolina at  919-286-6000 Ext. 
11, email him at adamsotak@democracy-nc.org or go to www.democracy-nc.org.  

 

This is a non-partisan event sponsored by the Respect Our Vote Coalition. 
 


